
Progress Update on Our Accessible Housing 

Fundraising Campaign 

Dear Supporters, 

We are excited to share the latest updates on our Accessible Housing Fundraising Campaign, 

aimed at providing safe and affordable housing options for individuals with disabilities. 

Campaign Progress 

As of today, we have raised $50,000, thanks to the generous contributions from our amazing 

community. This brings us closer to our goal of $100,000! 

Upcoming Events 

Join us for our upcoming fundraising event: 

• Community Gala: Date: March 15, 2024 | Location: City Hall Auditorium | Tickets: $50 

How You Can Help 

Your continued support is crucial. Here's how you can assist: 

• Share our campaign on social media. 

• Attend our events. 

• Consider making a donation. 

Thank you for your unwavering support. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of 

many. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


